
Michael Noonan
Brunswick
LD 1785
Dear Committee Members:
I am in support of LD1785, requiring COLA increases for providers. 
I have been a practicing Doctor of Chiropractic for over 40 years, and during that time
I have seen insurance reimbursements slowly and steadily decrease, despite our 
overall expenses- and health insurance profits- going up. Some now pay less than half
of the billed amount. There does not seem to be any recourse for us solo or small 
practice providers, and our trade associations are forbidden to work for us in this area.
A simple COLA would be at least a step in the right direction. 
Thank you
Michael Noonan, DC, DiplAcu(AACA)


